
 
 

MINUTES 
City of Niagara 

Public Hearing – Jackson Street Abandonment 
Tuesday, July 23, 2019 

5:00 P.M. 
Niagara City Hall 

1029 Roosevelt Road 
Niagara, WI 54151 

 
 

The Public Hearing was called to order at 5:00 p.m. by Mayor George Bousley. Present: Mayor 
Bousley, Aldermen Lynn Burke, Mike Darne, Dan Decker, Larry Kuchinski, Glenn Lantagne, and 
Teresa West; Police Chief Angela Moreau, Public Works Coordinator Ron Rugg and Clerk/Treasurer 
Audrey Fredrick. Also present: Randy Beauchamp, John Nordell, Aaron Volling, Lori White, Roger 
Allen, David Sanicki, David Dunlap, Lysle Rugg and Melissa Ebsch. 
 
A motion was made by Alderman Decker and seconded by Alderman Darne to approve the agenda. 
Motion carried. 
 
Clerk/Treasurer Fredrick stated that the hearing was in compliance with the open meetings law: 
Published in the official City newspaper “Iron Mountain Daily New” as a Class 3 notice on July 2, 
July 9, and July 16, 2019.  In addition, the notice of hearing was posted at the Niagara City Hall, 
mBank and Forward Financial Credit Union in Niagara, WI. 

There were no comments regarding the abandonment of a 50 foot by 264 foot section of Jackson 
Street adjacent to Lot C of Block 13 and Lot A of Block 14 in the Ruelle Addition, as previously 
approved by the Niagara City Council on May 28, 2019 (Resolution 05-1-19) 

Alderman West made a motion to finalize the abandonment, and Alderman Darne seconded the 
motion. Motion carried. 
 
There being no further business, a motion was made by Alderman Darne to adjourn. Alderman 
West seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
 
The Public Hearing was adjourned at 5:04 p.m. 
 
 
 


